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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Work to improve safety along the A47 between Acle and Great Yarmouth 

 
We are working on behalf of Highways England to improve the A47 near you. This 
work will help to make the road safer between Acle and Great Yarmouth. 
  
Subject to weather conditions, we plan to complete this work between Monday 20 
February and Saturday 4 March, working between 20:00 and 06:00 on 
weeknights only. We apologise for any delays this may cause you and for any 
inconvenience caused by the noise while we are working.  
 
To keep road users at a safe distance from the works, we will close the A47 between 
the A1064 Acle Roundabout and the A12/A149 Vauxhall Roundabout. There will be a 
clearly signed diversion route in place, whereby drivers heading eastbound on the 
A47 will be directed to: 

 Exit the A47 at the Acle Roundabout, then; 

 Take the A1064 north-east towards Caister-on-Sea, then; 

 Take the A149 south towards Great Yarmouth, then; 

 Take the A149 Acle New Road to join the A12 at Vauxhall Roundabout. 
 
Drivers heading northbound on the A12 will be directed to follow this diversion in 
reverse. 
 
While the road is closed you will still be able to access and exit Vauxhall 
Holiday Park. Please have a copy of this letter to hand at all times. 
 

 To access the park, slowly approach the operative at the edge of the Vauxhall 
Roundabout closure, explain your destination and show them this letter. If 
we are working elsewhere you will be allowed to proceed without an escort. 

 

 To exit the park, slowly approach the operative by the entrance to Vauxhall 
Holiday Park and explain that you would like to leave. If we are working 
elsewhere you will be allowed to proceed without an escort. 

 

 If we are working between the park and Vauxhall Roundabout you will be 
escorted through the closure. Please drive slowly and carefully, obeying the 
operative’s instructions at all times. 

9 February 2017 
 
Important, please read 
 
 
Details about road works 

 



There are a limited amount of operatives working at the closure points so please be 
patient as there may be a number of people waiting to be escorted. It is important 
that you wait for our escort to take you through the closure and do not proceed 
alone. This is for your safety and that of our workforce. 
 
We will do our utmost to complete the works as quickly as possible, avoiding 
disturbance and keeping noise to a minimum. 
 
To stay informed about all the latest major roadworks happening near you, visit 
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england to register for the latest 
alerts.  
 
If you have any enquiries please contact the Highways England Customer Contact 
Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by e-mail to info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Paul Bowman, 
Construction Manager, 
For and on behalf of Highways England 
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